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2ND MEETING IN

ERZURUM (TÜRKIYE)
Our Turkish team organized the second
face-to-face meeting in Erzurum (Türkiye)
from 31th October to 1th November 2023.
These days we could discuss our next
lines of work and discover the Turkish
culture.  

ASSESSING SCHOOL
ABSENTEEISM IN
MESSINA (ITALY)

Our Italian team visited different high
schools (IES Bisazza, Emilio Ainis, IISG
Minutoli, Seguenza, Antonello Messina,
etc.) in order to administrate the
corresponding questionnaires about the
assessment of the School Attendance
Problems (SAPs) and be aware of the
reality of this problem.
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VISIT OUR WEB SITE
www.sosattendance.eu

IES ANDREU SEMPERE IN 
THE ABSENTEEISM

COMMISSION 

CONSORTIUM

One of our Spanish high schools, IES Andreu
Sempere (Alcoy), met with the absenteeism
commission along with the city council of Alcoy
to set a protocol to communicate new cases of
school absenteeism. 

The quality assessment of the Observatory is
crucial to know about the achievement of the
objectives. To collect different opinions, we
take into account opinion of 2 External
Experts, the Steering Committee and Web
Users. Then, we combine the use of surveys
and SWOT Analysis. 
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